
GEER Funding Narrative

The Croton-Harmon Union Free School District comprises three school buildings. There
is one primary--Carrie E. Tompkins Elementary (K-4), one middle school--Pierre Van
Cortlandt Middle School, and one high school--Croton-Harmon High School.

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, The Croton-Harmon School District, along
with other districts in the State of New York, was ordered to close in-person instruction
in mid-March 2020. The closure order ultimately extended through the end of the school
year. The District developed a remote learning program to complete the 2019-20
instructional school year and spent summer 2020 developing several learning models
(in-person, hybrid and remote) to ensure staff and student safety, while also providing
instructional flexibility for the 2020-21 school year. In order to meet this immediate and
ongoing requirement, the District will need to purchase various devices, supplies, and
materials to facilitate and meet instructional standards for all students.

This budget was developed to support our ability to continue to provide educational
services to students and to enhance the ongoing functionality of our instructional
programs. The budget consists of teaching tools and classroom technology supports that
include docking stations and headsets for teachers to provide remote and
in-person instruction.
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THINK. CREATE. REFLECT. RESPECT.

Challenging All Students to be Critical and Creative Thinkers


